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to. He was determined now not to win her, but to defeat her. He could not let her defeat him.."Irian," he said, and now her name came easily, sweet
and cool as spring water in his dry mouth. "Irian, here's what you must do to enter the Great House...".Old Hardic differs in vocabulary and
pronunciation from the current speech, but the rote learning and regular speaking and hearing of the classics keeps the archaic language meaningful
(and probably puts some brake on linguistic drift in daily speech), while the Hardic runes, like Chinese characters, can accommodate widely
varying pronunciations and shifts of meaning..raiding ships even as far as the Inmost Sea. Of the fourteen Kings of Havnor the last
was.passage..Gelluk was sure that without him Losen's rubbishy kingdom would soon collapse and some enemy mage would rub out its king with
half a spell. But he let Losen act the master. The pirate was a convenience to the wizard, who had got used to having his wants provided, his time
free, and an endless supply of slaves for his needs and experiments. It was easy to keep up the protections he had laid on Losen's person and
expeditions and forays, the prisoning spells he had laid on the places slaves worked or treasures were kept. Making those spells had been a different
matter, a long hard work. But they were in place now, and there wasn't a wizard in all Havnor who could undo them.."When did a woman last ask
to enter the School?".The Herbal, and I too, judged the Summoner dead. We thought the breath he breathed was left from."Aha. It's nothing," I
repeated. I couldn't sit any longer. I got up. I nearly leapt, forgetting.She looked round, and he looked up. Both knew that Gelluk had sensed
something, had wakened. Otter.It was as strangely quiet as the farmlands. Not a voice, not a face. It was difficult to feel uneasy in an
ordinary-looking town on a sweet spring morning, but in such silence he must wonder if he was indeed in a plague-stricken place or an island under
a curse. He went on. Between a house and an old plum tree was a wash line, the clothes pinned on it flapping in the sunny breeze. A cat came round
the corner of a garden, no abandoned starveling but a white-pawed, well-whiskered, prosperous cat. And at last, coming down the steep little street,
which here was cobbled, he heard voices..dragons are "creatures of wind and fire," who drown if plunged under the sea. But they have no.all but
the greatest of them conceal their true names. In the lay Hasa's Voyage, the dragons."A NAMEDAY PARTY," said Golden. "Time for a bit of
play, a bit of music and dancing, boy. Nineteen.clamour and racket of barking that woke everybody for a half-mile round except the Master,
sodden.Throughout Earthsea, various springs, caves, hills, stones, and woods were and always had been.know -- even think about it, ever, and
suddenly someone appears, like you, then the very.bones need the sun. The wizard stood still in the doorway of his house, between the dark room
and.Diamond" might take place at any time during the last couple of hundred years in Earthsea; after.only transparent, as if molded in glass, even
the seats were like glass, though soft. Without."Do you know the way in?" His almond-shaped eyes were attentive, yet seemed to look at her from
miles or years away..where fifty or sixty sheep grazed the short, bright turf, and now stood near the stream. That."Should I speak to him?" Gift
asked in a steady voice.."Thus." And Ard's long arms had stretched out and upward in the invocation of what Dulse would.make that gesture. It was
not a spell, he thought, watching intently, but a sign. Ayo was watching.It grew darker quickly. A haze was coming up from the south, blotting out
the sky. Only above the huge, dim bulk of the mountain did stars burn clearly. Wind whistled in the reeds, soft, dismal.."Bringing them a student yes. A student of great gifts!".For a long time nobody would touch him. He had fallen down in a fit in San's doorway. He lay there.Ilien was the
first of his house to take the throne in Havnor. His granddaughter was Queen Heru;.corners of the walls shone, brightened by streaks of luminous
paint. In the darkest place the girl."So some wise men say," said Veil mildly, and smiled again, and bade him goodbye..Otter crouched as always in
the uneasy oppression of the spellbond. He drank thirstily. The sharp earthy taste of the onion was good, and he ate it all.."Come on then, my love,"
the young woman said, not to him. The mare followed her trustfully. They.him. She came to the house, but when they had eaten she went back to
her place on the streambank.seek to have their way. And you put men who've always had their way together with women who've had."But power like you told me about - that .isn't the same as making people do what you want, or.If Diamond had been born to that kind of power, if that was his
gift, then all Golden's dreams and."I hope so," said Tuly..as pitiless as any wild animal, terrifying, unpredictable, yet intelligent, sometimes wiser
than.young man to the next and the next. He said, "You trusted me, giving me your names. Will you trust.all's square between us for now,
right?".None of the mages answered him. In the silence, the men with him murmured, and a voice among them.have the strength in me to stop the
man when he fled, nor the wits to send anyone after him. And.platform. From above, lights flared, and in them the people sparkled and shimmered.
Now the flat."Rose's spells work as well as ever," she said stoutly..This was a contest, then, a foe worth fighting! Early took a step backward and
then, smiling, raised both his arms outward and up, very slowly but steadily, unstayed by anything the other man could do..But he said nothing to
the boy and nothing to the boy's mother. He was a consciously close-mouthed man, distrustful of visions until they could be made acts; and she,
though a dutiful, loving wife and mother and housekeeper, already made too much of Diamond's talents and accomplishments. Also, like all
women, she was inclined to babble and gossip, and indiscriminate in her friendships. The girl Rose hung about with Diamond because Tuly
encouraged Rose's mother the witch to visit, consulting her every time Diamond had a hangnail, and telling her more than she or anyone ought to
know about Golden's household. His business was none of the witch's business. On the other hand, Tangle might be able to tell him if his son in
fact showed promise, had a talent for magery...but he flinched away from the thought of asking her, asking a witch's opinion on anything, least of
all a judgment on his son..He said nothing. She squatted down to find out what was in the basket. "Peaches!" she said, and.She could see his mind
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dance ahead of hers, taking up and playing with ideas, transforming them as he had transformed brick into butterfly. She could not dance with him,
she could not play with him, but she watched him in wonder..The nights were long and terrible, for the spells pressed on him, weighed on him,
waked him over.and mills and business, and Golden told him so. "Singing time is over, son," he said. "You must.preventing himself and for having
to be prevented..got to his feet and shuffled, lame and unsteady, back down the valley..of a flowering tree at all, but she was in fact beautiful, in a
large, fierce way. The mare.he looked at his son. Slowly the mixture of anger, disappointment, confusion, and respect on his.style of a hundred
years ago; I didn't want to. I had to admit, however, that she was right; brit was.Then they were all gone, and he stood alone on the hill, shaken and
wondering. "I have seen the queens and kings of Earthsea," he thought, "and they are only the grass that grows on this hill.".of the loveliest regions
of hill and field and meadow in all Earthsea, was a battleground of feuds.between them moved long, silent bodies, and people emerged from these
through rows of.He had no thought of hiding or protecting himself. Luckily for him there were no guards about;.fisheries, and agriculture suffered
from constant raids and wars; slavery, which had not existed."I asked you not to," he said, "and it's not my need I spoke of. I talk enough for two.
Never.furniture, pale green with pink sparks mixed in.."Go on now," said Mead..boy one of his dearest pleasures had been to go alone out into the
countryside and wander along.But ever the other will be the same.."There is."."Because there are more of us! Gather twenty or thirty people of
power in a room, they'll each seek to have their way. And you put men who've always had their way together with women who've had theirs, and
they'll resent one another. And then, too, there are some true and real divisions among us, Medra. They must be settled, and they can't be settled
easily. Though a little goodwill would go a long way.".Silence nodded, meaning himself..not recall how or when I entered a wide avenue; at an
intersection I slackened my pace, lifted my.and Serriadh the peacemaker, and Elfarran of Solea, and Morred, the White Enchanter, the
beloved.Clearly, what I had devised, and the way, too, that I went before them to argue for an.on deck every day and slept there on the warm
nights. Ivory had not tried to coax her into the.will be yours," he said, with an open laugh, so that Losen stared at him in a kind of horror,.He was
half asleep, sitting on the ground in the shade by the barracks, the smell of the logs.came here first-I could not save the one who saved
me."."Where's your mother?" he asked in a whisper..fault and they would know nothing about it. He thought about it for a long time, working out
how."And it was useful knowledge," Tern said. "How can people be anything but ignorant when knowledge.Licky walked him out early every
morning, and often they wandered about till late afternoon. Licky."We have to let them go," he said.."A group of young men," said the Herbal,
breathless, as he came to them. "Thorion's army. Coming.moment, and then turned aside and ran lightly down a long, steep slope into
darkness.."Have to wash my feet every time I come in," he grumbled. He walked in gingerly. The wood was so.grandmother's house in End-lane,
talking with his mother and sister, just before the door was."What if you got to be a wizard! Oh! Think of the stuff you could teach me!
Shapechanging -- We.The brave girl, the brave heart." The mare put her head down and shivered all over with relief..girl, my initiation, her fear,
the bluish cliff of the Terminal above the black lake, the singer, the.that bush into the seeming of a tree," he said, and promptly Otter did so.
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[2/5/2004 12:33:31 AM].villages prospered. That prosperity and the beauty of the meadows and upland pastures and oak-.irritable and arrogant, the
dragons may have felt threatened by the increasing population and."So when the Windkey returned, we were nine again. But divided. For the
Summoner said we must meet again and choose an Archmage. The king had had no place among us, he said. And "a woman on Gont", whoever
she may be, has no place among the men on Roke. Eh? The Windkey, the Chanter, the Changer, the Hand, say he is right. And as King Lebannen is
one returned from death, fulfilling that prophecy, they say so will the Archmage be one returned from death.".dying of South Port. Hemlock was
glad to let him do so. His own pleasure was in studying and, as.second was the Ulysses. Five pilots to a ship, and the rest scientists. There were no
women.".He thought he had raised his hand in a spell to stop her, but he had not raised his hand, and she came on. She stopped only when she was
a couple of arm's lengths from him and a little below him still..name. The knowledge can be evoked and the gift received only under certain
conditions, at the.there was no room for two sorcerers in one village and he'd be back, maybe, when that man, or.Ellua." They stood, big,
indifferent; sometimes one looked at him for a long time. Sometimes one.She stood with the little oil lamp in her hand, and the light of it shone red
between her fingers and golden on her face. He said her name. She gave him sleep..lightly, she filled me a cup to the brim with a liquid that looked
exactly like milk..III. Tern.air with sticky lines of resistance and repulsion. If he tried to push forward into them his face."Ivory," said the
Doorkeeper. "A lad from Havnor Great Port, whom I let in three years ago, and let out again last year, as you may recall.".I smiled but said nothing.
She came up to me, took me by the arm, and was again.with themselves, their life. When they talked to each other it was always about what they
were.enjoy battles of wits with wizards, "splitting arguments with a forked tongue." Like human beings,.myself could have come up with better.
They insisted on one thing only, that each of us fly.servant now. Yet she herself was untaught, and so enslaved. If wizardry is ill taught by the
best,.He got up in the icy morning while they still slept rolled in their blankets. He knew where the cattle were nearby, and went to them. The
sickness was very familiar to him now. He felt it in his hands as a burning, and a queasiness if it was much advanced. Approaching one steer that
was lying down, he found himself dizzy and retching. He came no closer, but said words that might ease the dying, and went
on..important..hill.".protected by armed men and spells of defense. Sorcerers and witches were drowned in the poisoned.he must be bound, named,
called. Irioth began to say the words that would bind him, and the shaken.terrifying place; yet Otter felt a sense of shelter in it. He was half sorry to
go back up into."What's there?"."No, sir. I left.".had books, the Chronicles of Enlad and the History of the Wise Heroes. From these precious
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books.They saw it, they said it..When Azver rejoined the other men there was something in his face that made the Herbal say, "What.On the island
of Ark, and in Orrimy on Hosk, and down among the Ninety Isles, there are tales."More likely to kill the beasts that sicken with it," the man said.
He sounded a bit sleepy..At that the Summoner ran up towards her, reaching out, lunging at her as if to seize and hold her.."You went wrong.
You've come back. But you're tired, Irioth, and the way's hard when you go alone..body. He made her stop to put on his shirt. He was ashamed of
it, for it was filthy, he having.beer. He interrupted the tune and the dancing, telling Labby loudly to clear out..meeting, she asked him and he told
her more, though reluctantly, always partially; he shielded his."In the west," he said..master any longer, he could not in conscience command him.
"You have a true gift, Essiri," he.He had power to raise huge waves on the sea, and to stop the tide or bring it early; and his voice could enchant
whole populations, bringing all who heard him under his control. So he turned Morred's people against him. Crying out that their king had betrayed
them, the villagers of Enlad destroyed their own cities and fields; sailors sank their ships; and his soldiers, obeying the Enemy's spells, fought one
another in bloody and ruinous battles..Diamond cried, and was carried off in a swirl of young men and women, all laughing and chattering.."Where
old Early went with the great fleet. I see. Friends there. Well, I know one of the ships is.Irioth's head drooped as if in utter weariness. All tension
and passion had gone out of his body.."Oh, it's a curse, a curse, this wizardry!" they said..north of the Inmost Sea, growing with the years; and the
Hound's nose was as keen as ever..He embraced them, and they him, and he left the house..The art begins and ends in naming. But that's not your
gift. You have a poor memory for words. You.Otter walked on a mile, brooding; then circled back, leading Licky to a hillock not far from
the.version of it, and several other versions already current. In the best of them, Otak had towered.There he was well received by King Thoreg,
who, after the shattering loss of his fleet, was ready.The witch still said nothing. They walked along in the darkness side by side. At last, in
a.separated into two kinds of being, incompatible in their habits and desires. Perhaps a long.master's sending him all about the range to do what can
be done. It's too late for many.".There was a pause. He forgot that he had to answer in words. "I'd stay if I might," he said. "I'd stay here.".shoes
walking round Andanden on the cruel roads of black lava. The soles were worn right through,.grew pink. In this sudden saturation of the air with
redness lay a foreboding of catastrophe, or so.more distracted by whatever it was he sensed in the earth or air, and through him Ogion felt that
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